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Many, many thanks for the kind award from New Grove Trust. Without doubt this has been a lifesaver for the culture of new original music we have been able to create in Monmouth, and more so allowed us to sustain the consistency of supply, and honour the agreements we had already made with many great musicians.

We have undertaken to raise the awareness of support required by the participants and there seems to be a good and positive level of response. Similarly we have impressed on the Queens Head that support funding is only a short term solution and some strategies to improve the gig are required.

Anyway, thank you and your trustees.

Lyndon Owen
Music in Monmouth


